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Vision: Students are equipped to realize their dreams and aspirations.  

 

Mission: Together we will foster student skills to achieve their goals  
and adapt to an ever-changing world. 

Migrant Education Program 
We continue to contact and recruit potential migrant families throughout the school year. 
During the next month, we will start ordering supplies for families including, books, 
school supplies, clothing, safety gear, etc. We are reviewing some options for holding 
safe family engagement activities as the pandemic hopefully winds down as well as 
options for summer migrant opportunities.  
 
Title Budget Revisions  
Since it is mid-year already, this month we are reviewing the remaining funds in the Title 
grants to ensure they get spent and to request any budget revisions to make the best use of 
the funds. 
 
Mid-year grant meetings  
This month is busy with mid-year grant meetings with DEED and other funders 
including, Alaska Energy Authority, Pre-School, CLSD Literacy, Farm to School, 
AmeriCorps, and Perkins. 
 
Agriculture Program 
The agriculture program continues to produce some produce across the district.  Many 
people have been doing an excellent job maintaining the greenhouses. We continue to 
have some outstanding volunteers including, Sabrina Marconi, Amy Erfling, Mary Cook, 
Shane Williams, Matt Gore, Julie & Patrick Trischman, Heather & Matt Mendonsa, 
Lauren Burch, and Priscilla Goulding. Without these volunteers, the chickens and plants 
would not survive. We hope to provide parent engagement activities for our families and 
students as the pandemic allows. 
 
 

If you have any suggestions or ideas that need funding,  
please feel free to email me at bkrosschell@sisd.org . 

 


